
Where to Obtain License Renewal Information 

February 25, 2016 

 

Dear Licensees, 

It is important that all licensees become familiar with the Alabama Private Investigation Board 

(APIB) web site for the purpose of obtaining official license renewal information.  Only 

information on this web site or mailed from the APIB office is to be relied upon for any APIB 

policy or procedure including license renewal and continuing education information.  If after 

reviewing license renewal information at www.apib.alabama.gov, you have additional questions, 

please contact the APIB office at apib@leadership-alliance.org.  Thank you. 
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